## FAMILIES FOR THE IMPROVEMENT OF SAFETY & HEALTH (FISH)

1792 N. Williwaw Way Wasilla, AK 99654 (907) 373-6557 fishwilliwaw@gmail.com

February 26, 2019

Janet Kennedy, President Wasilla Sunrise Rotary Club P.O. Box 876972 Wasilla, AK 99687-6972

RE: Williwaw Community Park Project

Dear President Kennedy and Fellow Rotarians:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Families for the Improvement of Safety & Health, and the members of the Williwaw Community, I would like to thank the Wasilla Sunrise Rotary Club for their generous donation of \$5,000 to our park construction. Your donation brings our community one step closer in achieving our vision of a neighborhood that is viewed as a desirable and safe place in which to live and raise our children.

We look forward to the partnership with Wasilla Sunrise Rotary Club during the phases of this project and the friendships we will build in the process. We believe our values of family, respect, safety, health, youth development, community unification and neighborliness in all our actions directly aligns with the values of Rotarians.

We are humbled by your generosity and look forward to seeing the Williwaw Community Park become a reality!

Sincerely,

Rachel Sayen Lambert Founder/Treasurer